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NOK!

AEROSOL INSECT KILLER

PRESSURIZED SPACE AND CONTACT INSECTICIDE SPRAY

COMMERCIAL

FOR USE IN FOOD PROCESSING PLANTS, FOOD SERVICE
ESTABLISHMENTS, FOOD STORAGE AREAS AND FOOD TRANSPORTATION

VEHICLES

GUARANTEE:

PYRETHRINS....................................  0.5%
TECHNICAL PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE................... 1.0%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE........... 1.0%

REGISTRATION NO. 22622  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

WARNING

EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS: 450 g

LOT NO.:

CANTOL

NO CFCs

SOLD BY:
CANTOL LIMITED,
P.O. BOX 2400,

DON MILLS, ONTARIO M3C 2T9
CALL TOLL FREE: 1-800 387-9773



DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING - HOLD CONTAINER UPRIGHT - APPLY IN SHORT
BURSTS

FLYING INSECTS:  Close doors and windows.  Direct mist upwards to
all parts of the room especially windows and other light sources. 
Apply 3-5 second bursts per 30 m3 of space.  Whenever possible
keep doors and windows shut for 15 minutes after each treatment. 
Also direct mist into areas where insects are present.  Ensure
proper ventilation after sealed areas have been treated.  Do not
remain in treated area.

CRAWLING INSECTS:  Spray hiding places such as baseboard, moist
areas, openings around sinks, drains, and pipes, behind cabinets
and storage areas. Spray ant trails around door sills, window
frames, and in ant nests.  Insects must be contacted to be
killed.

PRECAUTIONS:  Do not use in the presence of open flame or spark. 
Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate. 
Container may explode if heated.  Do not allow temperatures of
container or contents exceed 50'C.  Harmful if swallowed or
absorbed through skin.  Avoid breathing vapours or spray mist. 
Avoid contact with skin and eyes.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

Do not apply directly to food or utensils.  In commercial food
processing plants and food service establishments, apply only
when plant is NOT in operation.  Cover or remove all food and
food processing equipment during application.  After space
spraying in food processing plants, meat-packing plants, bakeries
and other food processing plants, thoroughly clean all equipment,
benches, shelving, etc., where exposed food will be handled, with
potable water before resuming operation.

Remove pets, birds, and cover fish aquariums before spraying.

Do not use in nurseries or rooms where infants, ill or aged
persons are confined.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.  If irritation
persists, seek medical attention.  If ingested, get prompt
medical attention.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.



DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure.  Dispose of empty container in accordance
with local requirement.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
Provincial Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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